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News No.   :  18/2016 
Date           :  23rd May 2016 
Subject       :  The Revenue Department encourages retailers nationwide to become certified        
                      VAT REFUND FOR TOURIST retailers 
................................................................................................................................................ ............................... 

            Mr. Somchai Saengratmaneedet, Deputy Director-General of the Revenue 
Department, stated that the Revenue Department has adjusted the criteria for becoming      
a certified VAT REFUND FOR TOURIST retailer easier, in order to urge more retailers to join 
this scheme and promote tourism in Thailand. The updated criteria requires that a retailer 
must be a VAT registered company or a partnership. However, it does not restrict              
the amount of registered capital. For those interested, please apply to the local               
area revenue office, Bureau of Large Business Tax Administration (if applicable), or via 
www.rd.go.th/vrt. Successful applicants will be granted with a regulation manual, public 
relations pamphlets in English, VAT REFUND FOR TOURISTS sign, and etc. For retailers,        
this can increase business opportunities and sales income especially from the increasing 
number of tourists. 

            In case of any questions, please contact any Area Revenue Office or the VAT   
Refund for Tourists Office at Tel. 02-272-9245 or RD Call Center Tel. 1161. 
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